
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CANDIA PLANNING BOARD 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Candia Planning Board in accordance with RSA 675:7, will hold 
a  Public Hearing on Wednesday February 18, 2015 at 7:00 PM in Candia Town Hall, 74 High 
Street, to consider the following:  
 
Adopting the Capital Improvement update 2015-2019 
 
 
For additional information, please call the Land Use Office at 483-8588. 
 
For the Planning Board, 
Sean James, Chairman 
February 2015 
 


